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September 1, 2017 
 
 
Subject: Polypropylene Resin Supply 
 
 
Dear Valued Partner,  
 
As you are no doubt aware from the ongoing news reporting, the destruction caused 
by hurricane Harvey in Southeast Texas has had significant impact on our industry.  
As a result, the major resin producers in the region have declared Force Majeure.  
Most of those manufactures remain offline, which we expect to remain the case for 
several weeks. 
 
For your reference we have included several notifications we have received from our 
suppliers of polypropylene, the raw material we use to produce INTEPRO®.  In 
addition, we have included a chemical data bulletin that may provide some insight 
into other resins within your supply chain.   
 
Please be aware that this resin supply disruption may result in increased lead-times 
and potential price increases.  We will be in contact with you as we learn more about 
the situation.   
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me directly at (310)623-2116.   
 
Thank you for your patience and support. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Andy Boyle  
 
Andy Boyle 
Sales Manager 
 


